Highlights of the President’s Daily Activities — Monday, February 5, 2018

>

President George Weah made additional appointments at the pending confirmation by the
Liberian Senate where applicable.

The Liberian leader on Monday, February 5, met with a delegation of the Liberia Business
Association (LIBA) at his Foreign Ministry Office. The LIBA delegation congratulated
President Weah on his inauguration as Liberia’s 24"President and expressed their
commitment to working with his administration. The meeting was attended by several
representatives from various sectors of Liberian business community including the Tailor’s
Union; the Patriotic Entrepreneurs of Liberia (PATEL); the Paynesville Business Association
and petty traders.

President George Weah lauded departing UNMIL servicemen and women during a colorful
send-off program held at the mission’s headquarters in Monrovia. The President made the
remarks when he spoke on Monday, February 5. He applauded the outgoing service men
and women for their sacrifices and bravery in sustaining the peace in Liberia and wished the
departing servicemen and women a blessed family reunion upon return to their individual
families.



